
 


Dear Agents, 

 

This week State Fund is sending this email to their policyholders to

inform them about the EAP dividend they declared at the end of last

year. They are also reminding them of the eligibility criteria they must meet

to receive a dividend payment.

Please contact Amwins Access your official State Fund Access Partner

with questions. Thank you for your partnership.

 

Sincerely,

 

Your Amwins’ Access State Fund Team

https://content.email.statefundca.com/scif-brokers/Dividend_Payment_Eligibility_Policyholder_Email.pdf?utm_source=delivra&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=BB_PH_Notification_of_Eligibility_for_2024_Dividend&utm_id=8665863&dlv-emuid=88397bde-72b1-4c20-93e6-2ee99e0d5078&dlv-mlid=8665863
https://www.statefundca.com/whats-new/state-fund-declaring-15-dividend-for-2024-policy-year/?utm_source=delivra&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=BB_PH_Notification_of_Eligibility_for_2024_Dividend&utm_id=8665863&dlv-emuid=88397bde-72b1-4c20-93e6-2ee99e0d5078&dlv-mlid=8665863

